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Dear Parents 

 

Well I am glad we managed to squeeze World Book Day in last week between the bouts of 

snow! The children all looked fantastic in their costumes and had a great day sharing their 

favourite books. The children all received a world book day voucher which can be swapped for 

one of the 10 books on offer this year. Vouchers are valid until the 25th March. I dressed as 

Willy Wonka (all the staff dressed up as Oompa Loompas!) and hid 4 golden tickets in books 

around the school – three have been found so far and Phoebe, Felicity and Ryelann have all 

picked a book they would like. The one golden ticket remaining is hidden in EYFS. 

 

A huge collection of children have been awarded Merit Certificates this week, which is 

fabulous:   

ORANGE:  Jose and Archie   

         

YELLOW: Vishnu, Milli, Caprice, Finlay, Felicity, Seren, Lacey H, Stan G, Cameron, 

Amelie, Lillie-May, Ryelann, Lenny and Theo    

    

GREEN: Harrison, Loren, Beatrice, Bertie, Jorge, Rex, Santiago, Mia, Corbie, Joe, 

Joshua, Ayva, Laylah, Isla, Sophia, Ivy, Caitlyn, Archer, Rocco, Toby 

 

BLUE:   Beatrice, Santiago, Joshua 

 

Our Easter competition is running this year with the theme of animals and flowers. The 

children can create an animal or a flower of any size, in any material, clearly labelled with the 

child’s name. The deadline for handing in entries is Wednesday 28th March. The gardens will be 

judged and prizes handed out on Thursday 29th March. All entries will be displayed in church on 

Easter Sunday.  

 

On Friday 23rd March we will be taking part in Sport Relief. Children may dress in sporty clothes 

and all classes will take part in a sporting activity that day. We are asking for a minimum 

donation of £1 and the amount collected will be shared equally between Sport Relief and 

Sarah, our sponsored child. This event is optional. 

 

Our new system of booking parent consultations seems to have run smoothly and we look 

forward to seeing you all next week. Please remember the consultations and waiting area will 

be in the hall. 

 

With kind regards, 

Mrs Connolly  

 



 
       

 

Spring Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 13 March    Parent Consultations 

 

Wednesday 14 March    Parent Consultations 

 

Friday 23 March    Sport Relief 

 

Tuesday 27 March 9.15am  Easter Service in church – all welcome 

 

Wednesday 28 March    Deadline for Easter competition 

 

 


